MAXSTOKE PARISH COUNCIL

Mr John Poole                                                         Ersthaus, Atherstone Road
Clerk to the Council                                                Over Whitacre, B46 2LP 
Tel 01675 481427                                                   email johnfurnaceend@gmail.com
MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF MAXSTOKE PARISH COUNCIL HELD ON WEDNESDAY 25th April 2018 AT 7.30.p.m. IN THE VILLAGE HALL

1.  PRESENT:   Councillors       J Cooper                                   Clerk   J Poole                                               
                                                            L Jones                                     Public  P Burgess
                                                  R Green                                                       
                                                  R Fetherston-Dilke
                                                  C Page 
The meeting was declared open at 7.30 pm by the Chairman. 
2. APOLOGIES: R King and P McNeil new chair of the Village Hall.
3.    MINUTES:                                                      

       The minutes of the previous AGM held on the 27th April 2017 were proposed by  
       Cllr J Cooper, seconded by Cllr L Jones and unanimously resolved that the

       minutes are a true record of the meeting. 

4.  CHAIRMAN`S REPORT:
 The Chairman presented the report; a copy is presented in a separate file. 

5. CLERK`S REPORT:
The Chairman’s report covers the council business so I will concentrate on the financial issues.
The yearend accounts are now available for inspection; overall spending has increased by £4040 compared to last year.
The increased spending comprises of £6200 for the hall car park, last year only £2293 was used to fund the hall, resulting in an increase spend of £3907 for the village hall.
      General Administration costs have decreased by £362, last year a computer was
      purchased, however that was financed by a grant.
      General donations decreased by £200, last year£200 was donated to the Daw Mill

      appeal. 
      The Garden Contract has again remained low at £225; thanks are due to Cllr R
      Fetherston-Dilke.
      The Church yard maintenance donation of £870 has remained the same. 

      The funds available stand at £957 as at 31st March 2018, so reserves have

      decreased by £3968 compared to last year.

      The website is now in the public domain, all relevant documents such as Agendas,

      Minutes and Financial information have been posted as required by law.

      I thank the council for their help and look forward to another year.
6. A.O.B. None.
7. CLOSE at 7.40 pm                       Signed:                                  Date: 
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